
sixties and he decided to look at doing more 
consulting and less hands-on golf-course 
maintenance. 

Vero Beach CC requested his services, 
and again he worked with the club until a 
superintendent could be found. "I told them 
they needed time and a young man to bring 
their course around," Yurigan says. "I es-
tablished the maintenance program for 
them, and was able to increase the budget 
and bring in new machinery to get the 
course in better shape. Now Roger Welker 
is in charge of the course and it is in better 
condition than when I first saw it." 

Yurigan says he has been involved with 
the PGA of America and the GCSAA for 
more than 20 years. There have been many 
changes to the industry in his long career. 

"Although I never went for my certifica-
tion as a golf course superintendent — I 
was too old, I felt — IVe told all the young 
men who worked with me that certification 
would get them in the door. There are a lot 
of fine superintendents who don't have 
certification and are very qualified, but I 

think it's a different game now and it's 
much harder on superintendents than it 
was when I was younger. 

"Members expect you to maintain the 
course like you do when you have a tourna-
ment. You have to work with a lot of differ-
ent professionals — architects, managers, 
consultants — and still remind them that 
you are a professional who knows the course 
and who is the one that is ultimately re-
sponsible for the condition of that course. 
You need larger budgets and more people 
to maintain a course and all the equipment 
in good condition. 

"I think that more than anything, a golf 
course superintendent needs to be truthful 
with people," Yurigan says. "You have to 
realize that sometimes it will be difficult 
and you'll have to fight to get things done 
right. But if you are good, you don't have to 
worry about getting another job. When 
golf course superintendents take a stand on 
the creation and maintenance of a course 
and stop worrying about someone else tak-
ing their job, they'll be better off." 

Adam Walsh Child 
Resource Center 
Benefit Tournament 
to be played Sept. 14 

The South Florida GCSA invites your 
participation in the Seventh Annual Adam 
Walsh Child Resource Center Benefit Golf 
Tournament. The tournament will take 
place Saturday, Sept. 14, at the Clubs of 
Inverrary, Lauderhill, Fl. 

Enjoy a day of golf, food, beverages and 
as always spectacular prizes, while support-
ing an organization dedicated to protecting 
our greatest asset, our children. 

Entry forms will be mailed to members 
of the Everglades, Palm Beach and South 
Florida Chapters. Additional information 
may be obtained by contacting Bob Klitz at 
305- 733-7551 or Bill Entwhistle, Jr. at 305-
435-6169. We look forward to seeing our 
friends from past tournaments and making 
new ones at this year's tournament. 

— David Lottes 

Call for prices 
ana 

specifications 

Haverland Blackrock Corp. 
Boynton Beach, Fla. 

Office: 407/369-7994 Fax: 407/369-0535 
Excavating • Cart Paths • Drainage 

Consulting 
services for 
paving and 
drainage 
problems! 

Contact 
Dell 

Haverland 

Border Cart Paths... Putting Greens... Flower Beds! 




